Friends of Rockville Music April 20, 2020 VIRTUAL meeting

<u>In Zoom Attendance:</u> Alison Moser, Jennifer Fields, Isabelle Olivos-Glander, Nicole Sherlock, Catherine Byrne

- --> Previous Meeting Notes see attached
- --> Treasurer's Report -Bill has been paid in full for the chocolate bars.
 - Senior Signs have been ordered and paid for (arrival expected early next week (around April 27)
- --> <u>Director's Report</u> Everything about the Wolf Trap project/grant it up in the air. We will either do something abbreviated for this year or complete the project next school year.
 - Concerts for the remainder of this year are likely cancelled
 - Music Department trip to Florida has been postponed until the Spring of 2021
- --> <u>Fundraising</u> Chocolate bars are mostly all still at school. Deb Stahl has managed to see about 3 boxes worth via FB (mostly in her neighborhood).
 - Anyone interested in trying to sell in their own neighborhood should contact Mrs. Diehl or Mrs. Sherlock to arrange permission to pick up boxes from the school.
 - We will likely continue the sales in the fall with the Marching Band and/or the general music department
- --> Next Steps Catherine Byrne will be drafting a letter / Google Form that will be sent out to the entire Music Department. This will be to reach out to students to see if they, or their families, are in need of anything that perhaps FORM can help with during these tough times. The idea is that kids will fill out the Google Form and then we will act accordingly depending on the needs.
 - Once the Senior Recognition Signs arrive then we will map out the addresses of the Seniors to see what makes most sense in terms of delivery :).
- --A number of recruitment plans are in the works to help build up the music program for next year!